
 

METRO  WATER  RECOVERY 
 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Tuesday, April 16, 2024 
 

SUSPENDED 

 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Metro Water Recovery Board of Directors scheduled to be 
held on Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. has been suspended by the Executive Committee.  
The reason for cancelling the meeting is there are no agenda items requiring action by the Board 
of Directors in April. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors is May 21, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


